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  UPF-South America Experts Discuss Peaceful Reunification of 
Korea 

 
 
South America—On March 12, 2021, UPF-
South America held an International Leadership 
Conference (ILC) with the following topic: “The 
Peaceful Reunification of Korea, Through 
Interdependence, Mutual Prosperity and 
Universal Values.”  

 

  

  

  

  Forum Considers Russia's Role in Korean Reunification 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—Relations between Russia, 
the two Koreas and other nations were the topic 
of a UPF webinar.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Japan Forum Commemorates World Interfaith Harmony 
Week 

 
 
Tokyo, Japan—World Interfaith Harmony Week 
2021 was commemorated in Japan at the 
113th Inter-Religious Forum, hosted virtually by 
UPF and the IAPD.  
 

  

  

  

  India Launches Youth Peace Club Initiative 
 
 
New Delhi, India—UPF and the International 
Association of Youth and Students for Peace 
launched the Youth Peace Club initiative on 
National Youth Day in India.  
 

  

  

  



 

 

  Italy's "Voices of Peace" Focuses on Reconciliation 
 
Italy—The newest issue of 
Italy's Voices of Peace was 
focused on the “Reconciliation 
between the Two Koreas.”  

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAR 26: Korea - Personal Experiences 

MAR 26: What are the Prospects for a Successful 

Peace Settlement on the Korean Peninsula?  

MAR 27: UPF-Australia: 2021 Values Education Summit 

MAR 27: Balkan and Korean Peninsulas 

MAR 27: Intellectual Leadership Platform: Repositioning Leadership for 

Sustainable Economic Growth 

MAR 27: Peace and Reunification of the Korean Peninsula: Chinese 

Perspectives 

MAR 27: The Global Role of Women's Contributions to Peace and 

Development 

MAR 31: Faith, Ethics & Education  

MAR 31: WCLC - Building a Unified Global Community: The Responsibility of 

Christianity 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


